

NEWSLETTER / NEWS RELEASE From the Office of the Mayor

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

JUNE 27th, 2024

A PLAQUE DEDICATION FOR JOHN GRIB TOOK PLACE WEDNESDAY, JUNE 26TH IN FRONT OF CITY HALL BEFORE THE START OF THE 2ND CITY HALL CINEMA NIGHT



The City of Florissant held a Plaque Dedication on Wednesday, June 26th. This was the 62nd plaque along St. Francois Walk Thru History Plaque Dedication Program. This program was designed to recognize those individuals who have made valuable contributions to the wholesome fabric of our beautiful City of Florissant and North St. Louis County.

The ceremony was held on Wednesday, June 26th at 5:30 across from City Hall. John Grib was honored for his dedication to this community. A large portion of his family came out to honor his life, and the words said were extremely telling about how important John was to so many people. People who spoke were: Mayor Tim Lowery, Councilman Joe Eagan, Councilwoman Jackie Pagano, Councilman Keith Schildroth, Councilman Paul Manganelli, and Old Town Partners President, Jessica Berchtold. John Grib's son, John Grib Jr. spoke on behalf of the family and said some beautiful words.

After the Ceremony, the city co-hosted the 2nd Old Town Partners Wednesday Night Out of the season held on the lawn of City Hall. Wonka was shown at 7:45 pm. This was the 2nd Annual "City Hall Cinema." There was music, food, games, drinks, and raffles. Sponsors for "City Hall Cinema" were Goldkamp Heating and Cooling and CNB Bank St. Louis.